
March 24, 2025 

 

HB 3800 

 

We adamantly oppose such control over the renaming of the Greater Harney Valley 
Groundwater Area of Concern.   Oregon has been just fine without it.  It’s another political 
grab for power over the great citizens of Oregon.   No other details needed to justify this 
request.  

 

Thank you,  

Michele  


